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Beginning February 1, 2016 WIC Will Have A 
New Home!! 

 

Central Health Southeast Health & Wellness Center 
2901 Montopolis Drive 

Austin, TX 78741 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The current location at 1416 Montopolis Drive will be closed late January to move. 

Please let us know if you have a new address or phone number so we can keep 
you notified. You may also visit our website for information about the move: 

http://www.austintexas.gov/wic 

For questions, please call: 512-972-4942 or 
 email wichelp@austintexas.gov 

 

Austin/Travis county Health & Human Services Department 
WIC Program 

http://www.austintexas.gov/wic

